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Entra ASA’s ("Entra") renewed Base Prospectus dated 6 December 2024 has been approved by The Financial Supervisory

Authority. The prospectus with appendices is attached and published on Entra’s website.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Ole Anton Gulsvik, CFO, +47 995 68 520, oag@entra.no

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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